RIGGINS CITY COUNCIL
Special Meeting
January 25, 2023 – 5:30 p.m.
Salmon River Heritage Center

A special meeting of the Riggins City Council was called to order by Mayor McClure.  The purpose of this special meeting was to review bids submitted for the Replacement of the HVAC at City Hall. 

Councilor’s present – Sampson and Clay.  Councilor Wilson joined the meeting via phone.

Staff present – Susan Hollenbeak and Dan Wash

Guests: Sherri Cereghino, Matt Sinclair and Deb from CEDA

We received two bids for the HVAC Replacement at City Hall:

1. Alliance Heating $24,975 (does not include electrical changes)
2. Quality Heating $24,448

After much discussion, Sampson made a motion to accept the lower bid from Quality Heating, Clay second.  Vote:  All ayes.  Motion passed.

There being no further business, the meeting was turned over to Deb with CEDA for the Comprehensive Plan Meeting at 6:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted, 

Susan D. Hollenbeak
Deputy City Clerk
